
Public Hearing  July 11, 2006 

 At 7:15 p.m. Deputy Supervisor Carges called to order a public hearing located at the Town 
Hall, 18 State Street, Brockport, New York on July 11, 2006.  The purpose of the public hearing 
was to review the application from Iroquois Rock Products, Inc. to renew their Excavation Permit 
in the Town of Sweden. 
  

Town Board Members present were Supervisor Buddy Lester, Deputy 
Supervisor/Councilperson Rob Carges, Councilperson Patricia Connors, Councilperson Tom Ferris 
and Councilperson Danielle Windus-Cook.  Also present were Finance Director Leisa Strabel, 
Town Clerk Karen Sweeting, and Superintendent of Highways Fred Perrine. 

   
Visitors present were resident Jim Hamlin and John Swierkos, Jr., Geologist and 

Environmental Coordinator for Iroquois Rock Products, Inc.   
 
 Deputy Supervisor Carges waived the reading of the legal notice.  Visitors had no 
objections to waiving the reading.   
 
 John Swierkos, Jr., Geologist and Environmental Coordinator for Iroquois Rock Products, 
Inc. extended an invitation to the members of the Board to see the excavation operation in the 
Town. 
  

Supervisor Lester asked if anyone had any comments.  No one spoke.  The public hearing 
was closed at 7:30 pm. 
  
      Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
      Karen M. Sweeting 
      Town Clerk 
 


